Chris Fossbinder

Please approve the plan as private schools need to be in Minnesota. My kids went to that school
when it was called Withrow. They have done everything in their power to follow the rules and laws.
What they are planning is beyond what any other entity would do for esthetics. Many of the people
against do not even live near the school. Please give Minnesota choice not only for abortion and
taxes but for the future of our children.



